
 

 

 

Repentigny, October 4, 2023 

 

Mr. Henrik Janssen 

Beneva 

Account Manager 



 

 

We count on your collaboration to advise the persons in charge of the administration of the group. 

We also understand that a rider will be produced reflecting the new rates. 

 

We hope this is to your entire satisfaction new rates


